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Topic or Description The ability to issue and display permit decals on taxi vehicles

How is this impacting
your industry?

Traditional Taxi plates require rivets to mount them to the
vehicle. When removed, the car is left with two to four small
holes causing exposure to the elements and may resale value if
not repaired.

Reason for
consideration or
change to the
regulation?

Further, reduce damage to taxi vehicles permitted by the city
and increase the vehicles' resale value when a company
chooses to remove a car from their fleet.

Proposed solution: Revise Portland City Code to include "or permit decal" where
ever "taxi plate" is mentioned.
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